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Good Morning Rosalyn
 
I’m the Director of Facilities at Reedy Creek, AKA Central Florida Tourism Oversight
District, and work closely with  managing the garages at The Springs.
I’m also now responsible for maintaining all of the RCES buildings and work  with 

 and het staff.
 
You may not be the right individual to contact but I’m trying to reach out to someone at your
level to see if they can help.
RCID employees currently receive Main Gate Passes as a benefit. There is currently no plan to
terminate that benefit but I have a concern the new board may consider it.
I would like to purchase passes but the only pass currently available is the Pixie Dust Pass.
Even though the other passes are not available to the general public, do you know if we would
be able to purchase passes, or if the sale of the other passes is going to resume?
 
I appreciate any assistance you could provide.
 
Thank you so much for your time.
 
Have a great weekend!
 
 

Director                                   
Facilities
Reedy Creek Improvement District               
Cell (407) 669-0614
www.rcid.org
 

 




